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It would seem advantageous for the developers if the codes were easy to comply 

with and less expensive so that any changes to the codes don’t impact the 

developers…maybe the state, county or city would subsidize any permits costs to 

new codes to make resiliency codes easier to comply with. A win for the climate and 

the developers. 


